
Kells – Grennie Post 316 

Minutes 

November 25, 1988 

Meeting convened at 8: 35 pm 

VC Richard Burdge Presiding 

27 Members present 

 

 

Minutes of previous meeting accepted as corrected. 

 

. 

Committee Reports 

Treasurer – Dick Hughes reported the balance on hand is $685.27 which included some payments for the New Year’s Eve 

Party. 

 

Membership Chairman Dick Hughes introduced new member Martin Weiss. He said five additional members paid to date 

which brought the total of 133 members paid to date. Dick attended a County membership meeting run by Royal Lykes 

and Fred Cipoletti. The National goal this year has been increased by 6%. For this Post it mean we have to increase by 

recruiting ten new members. Each member should try and recruit a new member. 

 

Hospital Visitation – Vinny Zangari paid a visit to Sarge Mason, who is not doing too well but is hanging in there. Joe 

Santangelo fell out of his bed again but did not get injured. 

 

House – Vinny Zangari reported that work was done around the building trimming the shrubbery and raking up the 

leaves. Richard Burdge said he obtained the nylon line to be used on the flag pole. 

 

New Year’s Eve Party – Frank Armeli reported that 50 people have paid up to date.Party is open to Post members and 

non-members. 

 

Children’s Christmas Party – Richie Burdge said about 15 – 20 children will be attending according to his latest survey. 

The party is on December 11, 1988. 

 

Post-Christmas Party – Vinny Zangari said this party is for members only and it will be held on the meeting night of 

December 9, 1998 starting at 7:30 pm. Vinny and Commander Reichart will take care of the food. For the party. 

 

Correspondence – Material received from Victor Provosti on the County Oratorical Contest Chairman. This Post is 

responsible for getting the material to Monsignor Farrell High School and turn it over to Richard Burdge Children & 

Youth Chairman to handle. 

Meeting Adjourned at  9:10 pm. 

 

Ferdi Salvatore 

Adjutant 

 


